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TO:  Mayor and City Council 

FROM:  Craig Freeman, City Manager

1. Consider filed appeal.
2. Appeal of the action taken by the Traffic and Transportation Commission on May 16, 2022, 

approving a request for the addition of stop control on North Stonewall Avenue at NE 6th 
Street to convert the intersection to all-way stop control. Ward 7.

Location:
On North Stonewall Avenue at NE 6th Street

Background:
On March 28, 2022, Denyvetta Davis, President, JFK Neighborhood Association submitted a 
request letter, accompanied by petitions, for installation of 4-way “STOP” signs at NE 5th Street 
and North Stonewall Avenue and NE 6th Street and North Stonewall Avenue to improve traffic 
and safety of the intersections for vehicles, pedestrians and bicyclists.  The intersections were both 
two-way stop controlled.

In response to Ms. Davis’ request, a staff report appeared on the Traffic and Transportation 
Commission’s May 16, 2022, agenda: Item V-B., 1) Add stop control on North Stonewall Avenue 
at NE 5th Street to convert the intersection to all-way stop control; and 2) add stop control on 
North Stonewall Avenue at NE 6th Street to convert the intersection to all-way stop control.  

At the meeting on May 16, 2022, motion of approval was made by Shay Varnell, Ward 1, and 
seconded by James W. Schuelein, Ward 6, for approval of Item V-B. 1) and 2).  Ayes by Walter 
Kula, Ward 4, Shay Varnell, Ward 1, Rob Littlefield, Ward 2, Richard Russell, Ward 3, Barry G. 
Hale, Ward 5, James W. Schuelein, Ward 6, and Marek Cornett, At-Large.  Ward 7 was and 
currently is a vacant seat and Kevin George, Ward 8, was not in attendance.  The Traffic and 
Transportation Commission voted to approve agenda Item V-B. 1) and 2). 

On May 26, 2022, Glory Holt Dunlap, 1101 NE 6th Street, Oklahoma City, Oklahoma, filed an 
appeal with the City Clerk’s Office.  The appeal was filed timely in compliance with Oklahoma 
City Municipal Code, 2010, Chapter 2, Section 751.  The basis for the appeal is that the addition 
of the stop control on North Stonewall Avenue at NE 6th Street does not meet traffic warrants and 
the additional stop control increases the danger of exiting her driveway.

Review:
Public Works Department

Recommendation:  Consider appeal.
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